
Lake Committee Minutes August 5, 2019 
 
In Attendance:  Tim Hamilton, San LaPoint, Bob Burasco, Tom Tucek, Rich 
Richardson, Kelly Bride 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. CDT 
 
Tom motioned July minutes be accepted.  San seconded.  The vote was 
unanimous. 
 
Open Forum—Eric Hatfield with Hydro-Platforms inquired about putting a 
water slide or other inflatables on Raintree during the summer season which 
would charge a fee for residents to use.  Because it would take up a great deal of 
space which we need for boating, this product is not something that would work 
for our community. 
 
Old Business— 
 --Update on Work Session 
  San provided an update 
 --Boating Safety Articles 
  We will address in the coming winter months 
 --Finger 
  Will be discussed during the budget process 
 Get Wet Days 7/13/19 
  Good turnout, Facebook recognized the appreciation of volunteers 
and we got good reviews.  We might need an extra date and another ski boat 
next year.  Thanks to the resident who donated his time and pontoon to shuttle 
people back and forth during the day. 
 MP Swim Dock 
  This was discussed during the last work session. 
 MP Boat Dock 
  Still doesn’t have lights, the lights aren’t in the correct location and 
need moved, and the bumpers are not sufficient.  Josh said this was supposed to 
be complete this past spring.  Welds have been broken in multiple places.  
 Sat/Sun speed limit rules 
  Much discussion was held about having the online rules match 
with the printed rules.  Tim was unable to find that he submitted anything to the 
office or to the shoreline—he will clarify these for the next meeting and we can 
vote then. 
 
New Business— 



 Tim indicated the office will now handle lake maintenance and dock 
repairs because Raintree can make repairs cheaper than outside companies.  We 
only have one budget account now—6004 Misc. 
 Dock J scheduled for replacement in 2020 and Dock NK for 2021.  
Whatever dock is going to be replaced we need bulkhead and electrical. 
 
Round Table— 
 
 Rich indicated M dock electrical is still not completed per specs—outlets 
on the outside slips and signage still missing.  Josh was to get this completed. 
 
 Bob—noted that we encourage any electrical work to be done by a 
licensed electrician.   
 
 Tim indicated he will meet with Josh and Mark regarding docks J, NK, S 
& T. 


